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Hebrews 4:12 The word of God is Living and Powerful

From the desk of Pastor Mark Clements

July 30, 2018

Dear Teri,

Greetings!

Thank you for your recent notification letter regarding the hearing on
the application for a conditional use permit for Tony & Heather
Reyerson to demolish the structure at 2028 Ward Avenue for future
development.

We have no objection to this action.

God Bless,
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